




Please join us at our upcoming
Christmas Tea at 1:30 p.m. or at our
evening performance at 7:00 p.m. 
on December 8th. Students in
Kindergarten through Grade 4 will
be presenting “Straw & Order” a
Christmas musical.

– MOVING FORWARD WITH AN UPWARD FOCUS –
Christmas Musical

Book Fair

HE IS OVER ALL,
THROUGH ALL,

AND IN ALL.

E P H E S I A N S  4: 6

Faith.  Learning.  Community.

God is 
Greater

e want to extend                      
a big thank you 

to our community
for the positive response 
to the Forward Drive. 
Moving “Forward” is the 
direction we are headed! 
We reached out to over 
450 people connected to 
Woodstock Christian School 
through the booklets and 
phone calls.

We enjoyed connecting with the
community to discuss and explain
the new look to the annual drive.
Highlights from the call nights 
include: prayer requests shared
during our calls, a prayer team on
site intentionally lifting up 
Woodstock Christian School, our
callers, and those we were calling,
donations in various forms and
amounts, and the “community”
that we felt at the school between 
telephone calls!

To date we have raised $50,000!
Praise God! Does this mean the
Drive is over? No! The Forward
Drive is intended to increase 
connections and donations to the
school. We are excited to see 
familiar faces return to our hall-
ways, send in prayer requests and
join in our assemblies. Donations
or attending fundraising events is
another place we welcome our
community to join together!
Looking forward to seeing you
at WCS.

– Forward Drive –
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Academic Excellence.    Christian Perspective.    JK to Grade 8.

www.woodstockchristian.ca

PARTNERING WITH FAMILIES TO PROVIDE 
QUALITY CHRISTIAN EDUCATION TO WOODSTOCK 
AND COMMUNITY FOR OVER 55 YEARS

Take the Tour...
Come, tour with us while classes are 
in session! Meet our teachers 
and principal and find out 
what we have to offer your 
family. For more information 
find us online at: 
woodstockchristian.ca

               

Book Fair time again at 
Woodstock Christian School!
We welcome everyone from
the community to join us in
checking out the books,
cards, and more from three
different companies, The
Christian Armoury, Usborne
Books, and Scholastic Books.
They will be here on 
Nov. 30th and Dec. 1st from
4 p.m. to 9 p.m. This is a
great time to get some
Christmas shopping done! 
A portion of the profits are 
redirected into literacy 
projects at Woodstock
Christian School for library
or curricular resources.

forward      drive
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Last year, the students of WCS
selected "Wolves" as the image and
name which would represent the
school at special events. A logo was
designed and will be applied to
school team apparel. As well, the
logo will be used on various 
communications and at school
functions to promote school spirit.

To further develop the “Wolves”
brand for the school, we are excited
to introduce our new wolf mascot
(yet to be formally named)!

The new mascot will represent
WCS at sporting, school, and  
community events. Our mascot will
foster and build unity by reminding
students of such values as strong
Christian leadership, perseverance
and determination, as well as loyalty
and service to our community.

– Woodstock Christian “ Wolves” –

WOLVES
WOODSTOCK CHRISTIAN

Lesa Racicot – Grade 7






